
 The Friends have 
provided the flowers 
in the front planters 
and they are tended 
by Vice-President, 
Diana P. and her 
husband, John. 
Many thanks! 

                                        

Book Club  


Meeting monthly the 2nd Tuesday 
10-11am.                                

                  

Oct. 12.  “”Stay” Catherine Ryan Hyde


Nov. 09   “ What the Wind Knows”  Amy Harmon   


We sincerely appreciate the generous support of our current members and hope you will 
consider joining us!


                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

The Friends continue to support Guardian Angel children’s program by providing books for infants

that are included in a layette given to new mothers.  The program serves any new mom in LaSalle 

County regardless of income. Our mission is to promote early childhood reading in support of young

families.


The Rueben G. Soderstrom Room was dedicated on Sunday, Sept. 5th. This state-of-the-art room allows for private 
meetings, presentations and quiet study areas. We invite you to come take a look at the library’s newest renovation!

                                                                                                                                                               

The Friends will be hosting the annual Halloween event by distributing new books to all youth ages infant to eighth 

grade.  Please visit streatorpubliclibrary.org   or the Friends Facebook page for upcoming details.


Friends of the 
Streator Public Library 

130 S. Park Street 
Streator, IL  61364 

815.672.2729 

 
Friends of the Library welcome volunteers to help with our many 

activities.  Meetings are held on the 1st Tuesday of each month at 

4:30pm at the library.  Please return this form to the Streator 

Public Library c/o Friends. 

 
Annual Membership Type: 

_____  Best Friend  $100 or more   

_____  Special Friend  $50 or more    

_____  Good Friend  $25 or more 

_____  Individual Friend  $10 or more 

 
Name:  _________________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip: _________________________________________ 
 
Phone:  _________________________________________ 
 
Areas of Interest: 

_____ Attend meetings  _____  Drama Mamas 

_____ Man an information Desk _____  Kids’ Drama Club 

_____ Sort donated books  _____  Volunteer to read 
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